
  October 14, 2021 
SENT VIA EMAIL 

Alexander Tin 
CBS 
1330 S Fair Street 
Apt 1405 
Arlington, VA  22202 
tina@cbsnews.com 

Dear Mr. Tin: 

This letter is our final response to your Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and Agency for Toxic 
Substances and Disease Registry (CDC/ATSDR) Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of September 
29, 2021, assigned #21-02373-FOIA, for  

“The latest available organizational chart, memo, or equivalent records detailing who is serving in 
what roles for the CDC's COVID-19 response management and task forces, as of the date the search 
is begun.” 

[Date Range for Record Search: From 09/29/2021 To 09/29/2022.] 

We located one page of responsive records. After a careful review of these pages, no information was 
withheld from release. 

If you need any further assistance or would like to discuss any aspect of the records provided please contact 
either our FOIA Requester Service Center at 770-488-6399 or our FOIA Public Liaison at 770-488-6277. 

Sincerely, 

Roger Andoh 
CDC/ATSDR FOIA Officer 
Office of the Chief Operating Officer 
Phone: (770) 488-6399 
Fax: (404) 235-1852 

21-02373-FOIA


